
Boosters meetings
will be held
monthly at 7pm in
the media center at
Conant.

August 10........................January 11
September 14..................February 8
October 12.......................March 8
November 9.....................April 12
December 14....................May 10

We support the students, staff and
community! Join us, join the fun!

Letter from the President

Hello Conant Families,

We are heading into the spring & another busy time of the
year- be "in the know" and join us for our last few Boosters
meetings - the next one is Tuesday, March 8th.

If you haven't yet, buy your tickets now for our Casino Night
fundraising & social event tonight!!!! We have so many great
raffle baskets & silent auction items to win!
Tickets will be $10 more at the door! Looking forward to a
fun night!

Your support helps us provide scholarships to deserving
seniors, read below to learn more as the deadline to apply is
approaching!

Thanks to our volunteers who helped make Winter Formal a
success, head to our website if you'd like to help sell Post-
Prom tickets next month.

Enjoy the warmer weather & go Cougars!

Traci Garcia
Conant HS Boosters President

Buy your tickets now for Casino Night!
Join us Saturday, March 5th for a fun night
supporting the Conant Boosters.
Tickets can be purchased online- $60 per person if
purchased prior to March 4th & $70 at the door.
Buy 2022 Casino Night tickets here
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Attention Senior Parents!!!
The deadline to apply for
Conant Cougar Booster

Scholarships is March 11th
Conant Cougar Booster Club, an organization which promotes the
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excellence of students and programs of James B. Conant High
School, awards scholarships to deserving seniors wishing to further
their education. Applicants must be planning to attend a college,
university, community college, or a certified trade/vocational school
as a full-time student.

This year, 12 scholarships will be awarded:
• One $1500 Joseph Schlender Scholarship honors former Conant
Principal who served Conant for 17 years
• One $1500 Timothy W. Cannon Scholarship honors former Conant
High School Principal Cannon
• Ten $1000 Conant Cougar Booster Club Scholarships

The two applications with the highest scores will receive the $1,500
scholarships, while the ten applications with the next highest scores
will receive $1000 scholarships.

All applications are due Friday, March 11, 2022 3:30 p.m.

Online applications can be submitted through the Google link HERE

Paper copy applications can be submitted to Mrs. Gina Russmann in
the Student Services Office.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Yassi Delgado,
Boosters Scholarship Chair, 847-873-7961 or yassid@aol.com.

There's still time to fill out the District
211 5Essentials Survey!

The 5Essentials Survey is a statewide effort by the Illinois State
Board of Education (ISBE) to gauge school climate and learning
conditions in Illinois schools.
The survey is administered online by UChicago Impact through
the University of Chicago and provides a unique opportunity for
parents/guardians/caregivers, students, and teachers to have a
voice. This survey is designed to generate a detailed picture of
the inner workings of your child’s school.
As a parent, this opportunity will allow you to share your
thoughts on the important elements of school
effectiveness. The survey gathers data related to five indicators
that can predict important student outcomes, including improved
attendance and larger test score gains. These indicators that

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbaKutBW7lnKvCcyqA5ExZeTxKVCmX1Qp8aP6gJDR0ll6PLQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:yassid@aol.com


affect and predict school success are:

· Effective Leaders
· Collaborative Teachers
· Involved Families
· Supportive Environments
· Ambitious Instruction

Your participation will help Conant High School leadership drive
improvement efforts. Your identity and survey responses will be
kept completely confidential and will never be connected to you
or your child.
To complete the survey, visit:
https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/ and select Parent
Survey. The survey is available in both English and Spanish and
takes about 10 minutes to complete. Make sure to click “submit”
at the end of the survey.
It's open now through March 11th. Thank you for your time!

Conant Engineer Girl Events
Two of our seniors, Katie Auyeung and Farah Cisse, have
organized after-school engineering events for 5th and
6th grade girls as part of the National Academy of
Engineering’s EngineerGirl program.

Each day will cover different topics like Design Processes,
Safety, Efficiency, Energy, Physics, and
Sustainability. From 4:30-6PM, Conant High Schoolers will
lead girls through various design challenges and help
them explore their interests in STEM.

If you have or know a local student who may be
interested, please see their flier below for more
information or this link to register!
 

https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/
https://www.engineergirl.org/128602/Ambassadors
https://forms.gle/YmEZ8vcrpagVwvMU6


Your Amazon Purchases Can
= $ for Conant Boosters!

Every time you shop at Amazon you can
select a charity to get .05% of your
purchase total.

Go to www.smile.amazon.com and
select "Conants Cougar Booster Club
Inc." as your charity. We received more
than $250 during the last school year -
let's bring in more this year!

Contact Us:
 ConantBoosters@gmail.com or www.ConantBoosters.com

Follow Us

 ​  ​
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https://www.facebook.com/Conant-High-School-Boosters-428179860699737/
http://www.twitter.com/conant_boosters

